
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Thomas F. O'Mara

Congratulations and Thank You!

THOMAS F. O'MARA  April 11, 2017

ISSUE: NEW YORK STATE POLICE 

Congratulations on 100 years of unbelievable service to our communities, and thank all of you!

April 11, 2017 marks the 100th Anniversary of the establishment of the New York State Police.

On behalf of the 58th Senate District he represents, Senator O'Mara is proud to help join in

this recognition of our bravest and finest at the New York State Police.

Congratulations on 100 years of unbelievable service to our communities, and thank all of you!

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/thomas-f-omara
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/new-york-state-police
https://www.facebook.com/nyspolice/photos/a.278445162257235.49852.278150932286658/1046410395460704/?type=3&theater
https://centennial.troopers.ny.gov/


Read more HERE.

 

http://www.governor.ny.gov/news/governor-cuomo-congratulates-state-police-100th-anniversary

